Community Coordinator's Report – November 2022

Out of School Time Programs & Youth Connections	Fall Programs are underway After School Programs Home Alone will be offered on November 30 th in the evening. Babysitters Program will be offered in the New Year – looking at Fridays or Mondays from 3-5 pm, 6 week session. Hoping to add more Parks & Rec programs – maybe 2 plus a Shadbolt Art program – stay tuned – Taryn will be at a Parks & Rec meeting and will find out more info
Integrated Services/Support & Enhanced Learning	Cross your fingers that we get approved for the drumming Art Starts grant for the Spring!
Community & Continuing Education	ELL Conversation Circle – thank you to the Burnaby Public Library for visiting and sharing information with our learners. Food Safe – 14 registrants for November 18, 2022 (thank you Nadia)
Community Engagement	We will be gearing up soon to collect for our Christmas Hampers – stay tuned for themed daily items. Looking to do a school-wide activity to connect to George Derby Seniors Centre for Christmas – hoping to spread a little holiday cheer!
Family Support Services	We have supported a number of children from our community with new winter coats from the Coats for Kids program – thank you to the Burnaby Metrotown Rotary Club! Fraser Health Dental Clinics have returned for preschoolers – servicing Strong Start families. Will host another clinic in the New Year.
Youth Engagement	Peer Mentorship with Bby Mtn – we have 12 teens working in classrooms M-Thursday from 9-10 am and 2-3 pm Dance Leadership with Bby Mtn – We have 4 Dance Leadership students running the Grades 3-7 dance club on Wednesdays at lunch Homework Club – teens volunteer with the Homework Club on Wednesday evenings

Thank you to our Breakfast Program Volunteers – Elijah, Trinity, Angela, Lisa, and Kim for your support in serving breakfast to students and getting the program up and running We couldn't do it without you!